
WoW Mums trip to Cornwall this 
summer was a memorable holiday. 
Most of the children have never 
been to Eden Project and were  
impressed with the amount of new 
plants we saw, such as Kangaroo 
Paw and the way Banana bunches 
grow. 
There was a lot to see, but also 
new things to experience. 
We tried going over the 
wobbly bridge, playing 
mini golf, virtual reality 
exploration of Mars and 
going down ice slides in 
Eden. 
The best part was swim-
ming in the sea and surfing 
on waves in Newquay. 
We would like to thank 
our funders Battersea 
United Charities and Tay-
lor Wimpey for making 
this trip possible for our 
children from Battersea.   
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WoW in John Kirk House 

WoW Presentation to Job Centre 
Rupa Patel from 
Wandsworth Job      
centre has asked 
WoW Mums Enter-
prise Club to deliver a 
presentation to unem-
ployed single Mothers 
on WoW solution to 
catch 22, which is self-
employment and    
staying at home with 
the child. 

WoW Mums Sandra 
Munoz Alvarez with her 
enterprise Keepsake 
Videos and WoW Mum 
Elizabeth Kwarteng 
Amaning with the CIC 
A2i Dyslexia were a 
perfect example of a 
successful solution to 
their employment  
problem and keeping a 
happy family.   

baked the cake and 
played board games with 
the elderly from John 
Kirk House, as one of 
their Citizenship lessons. 
With WoW Mums’  
mentoring, everybody 
is benefiting when young 

and old get together for 
fun and learning.   
‘I very much enjoyed 
the piano performance 
by one of the students. I 
had a lovely morning.’ 
said Mona from John 
Kirk.  

WoW Intergenerational 
project is integrating 
our local community 
and engaging the chil-
dren with the elderly. 
Lovely children from 
Thames Christian 
School in Battersea 

W O W  M U M S  

Photo above: WoW Mums 
Sandra, Senia and Elizabeth    

Photo on the right: Patrick, 
Elizabeth, Senia, Sandra, Rupa 
and Monica 



Residents from Falcon Estate 
RA, George Shearing Centre 
and Christ Church PTA sup-
ported the student with their 
parents and the rest of the 
community. We can’t wait to 
see the next performance.  

WoW Mums took the elderly 
from John Kirk and Haven 
Lodge to see the wonderful 
Hairspray musical in The 
Grand theatre, performed by 
GCSE students from Thames  
Christian school, Battersea.      

Women of Wandsworth 
are very grateful and 
pleased that youth from 
National Citizen Service, 
as our partners, have 
fundraised for WoW 
Mums’ inter-generational 

  

It must have been the hottest day of July—
WoW Mums BBQ in Haven Lodge with the 
youth from NCS (National Citizen Service), 
who had a challenge to entertain the elderly on 
the day and make a bond with them to find out 
what would they like to eat next month when 
young people come to cook for them.              
What a sizzling day!  

Hairspray Musical 

WoW BBQ with NCS 

WoW 

Photo above:  
Yuri with Community   
Champion and WoW Dad 
Andrew Beech  

Photo bellow: Youth from 
NCS with Haven Lodge          
residents 

NCS Fundraise for WoW 

project by selling       
refreshing drinks at the 
Walpole Park in Ealing.  
WoW Mums have been 
mentoring the NCS 
youth for the last 8   
years with pride and joy.  
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WoW Mums trip to Cornwall this summer was a memorable holiday. Most of the children have never been to Eden Project and were  impressed with the amount of new plants we saw, such as Kangaroo Paw and the way Banana bunches grow.
There was a lot to see, but also new things to experience.
We tried going over the wobbly bridge, playing mini golf, virtual reality exploration of Mars and going down ice slides in Eden.
The best part was swimming in the sea and surfing on waves in Newquay.
We would like to thank our funders Battersea United Charities and Taylor Wimpey for making this trip possible for our children from Battersea.  
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WoW Presentation to Job Centre
Rupa Patel from Wandsworth Job      centre has asked WoW Mums Enterprise Club to deliver a presentation to unemployed single Mothers on WoW solution to catch 22, which is self-employment and    staying at home with the child.
WoW Mums Sandra Munoz Alvarez with her enterprise Keepsake Videos and WoW Mum Elizabeth Kwarteng Amaning with the CIC A2i Dyslexia were a perfect example of a successful solution to their employment  problem and keeping a happy family.  
WoW Intergenerational project is integrating our local community and engaging the children with the elderly.
Lovely children from Thames Christian School in Battersea baked the cake and played board games with the elderly from John Kirk House, as one of their Citizenship lessons.
With WoW Mums’  mentoring, everybody
is benefiting when young and old get together for fun and learning.  
‘I very much enjoyed the piano performance by one of the students. I had a lovely morning.’ said Mona from John Kirk. 
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WoW Mums took the elderly from John Kirk and Haven Lodge to see the wonderful Hairspray musical in The Grand theatre, performed by GCSE students from Thames  Christian school, Battersea.      Residents from Falcon Estate RA, George Shearing Centre and Christ Church PTA supported the student with their parents and the rest of the community. We can’t wait to see the next performance. 
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